
1/22/24 8th Grade trip to Amphi High School
1/24/24 District Spelling Bee at CDO- congrats to our spellers, Nadeen and Mayra!
1/24/24 AMS Pantry Open! Call 520-696-6234 for information

Welcome to our new attendance clerk, Jasmine Cazares!
School Registration for next year will all be done online through the parent portal. Please
contact Mrs. Wichers at awichers@amphi.com if you need help setting up your parent portal.
Open Enrollment Applications are available in the front office for 2024-2025.

Students arriving after 8:20 am must be signed in by an adult.
Outside beverages (Starbucks, KPop, McCafe, Monster, AZIce Tea, etc.) are not allowed on
campus. Please ensure your child has finished their drink before coming to school. Thank you!
Community Pantry - AMS has a community pantry that families can visit. The pantry is open
twice a month. Call Ms. Alexis at 520-696-6344 for information

2/1/24 Student Council Meeting 3:30 in room 805
2/2/24 Progress Grades available in Parent Portal
2/9/24 Valentine's Dance 2:30-3:30
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